PERMANENT MISSION OF THE HOLY SEE TO
THE INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN VIENNA

N.339/25

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office at Vienna
(UNOV) presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Peaceful
Uses of the Outer Space (COPUOS) and wishes to inform that the Holy See will attend
the 68™ Session of the Committee of the COPUOS, to be held in Vienna from 25 June
to 4 July 2025.

The Delegation of the Holy See to the above-mentioned meeting will be
composed of the following;:

Msgr Richard Gyhra, Permanent Observer: _
Msgr Giuseppe Francone, Deputy Head of Mission: XXX XXX

Mr Riccardo Maderna, Adviser: _
Mr Pawetl Zejnatow, Adviser: _

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office at Vienna
(UNOV) avails itself of the occasion to renew to the Secretariat of the COPUOS the
Assurance of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 12 June 2025

The Secretariat
of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space

VIENNA

unoosa-submissions@un.org



